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Hospital Metropolitano
ATTN: Mr. Victor Marrero

Administrator
P. O. Box EH
Caparra Heights Station
San Juan, PR 00922

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REVIEW 0F BRACHYTHERAPY MISADMINISTRATION BY AN NRC PHYSICIAN
CONSULTANT

This is to advise you that the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has
retained the services of a physician consultant to review the events
surrounding the brachytherapy misadministration which occurred at your
facility on December 11, 1993.

The physician consultant, Judith A. Stitt. M.D., (608) 263-9961, will be g
contacting you and Drs. Jeanne Ubi5as and Jos6 Diaz in the near future.

Please notify Drs. Ubihas and Diaz that Dr. Stitt is the NRC's physician
consultant and that she will be contacting them to discuss the event.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please call us.

Sincerel , 5'G M D BYAt

DOUGLAS la. CCLLINS
Douglas M. Collins, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

CC:
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico

bcc:
Document Control Desk
D. Serig, NMSS
C. Hosey
H. Bermudez
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